
Call Today to Support SB 906
Prohibited Reptiles

Contact Senate Committee Members to
support SB 906

Today at 4:30 pm the Senate Environment &
Natural Resources Committee will meet to vote
on SB 906 - Prohibited Reptiles.

Non native reptiles are a growing problem for
many of Florida's native habitats including
Sanibel and Captiva Islands. In fact, our own
Geoff and Robbie Roepstorff have joined the
fight to eradicate the Burmese Python in the
Everglades!

SB 906 adds green iguanas and black and white tegus to the existing list of prohibited
reptiles and strengthens existing provisions that prohibit the possession, importation,
sale, trade and breeding of the Burmese or Indian python, the Northern African python,
the Southern African python, the Amethystine or scrub python, the Green Anaconda and
the Nile monitor. Since 2015, 4,915 green iguanas have been trapped and removed from
Sanibel.

Before 4 pm today please call or email the Sen. Env. and Natural Resource Committee
members to voice your support for SB 906.

Sen. Bill Montford, Chair- Ph:(850) 487-5003 or email: montford.bill@flsenate.gov
Sen. Ben Albritton V. Chair - (850) 487-5026, albritton.ben@flsenate.gov
Sen. Lori Berman - (850) 487-5031, berman.lori@flsenate.gov
Sen. Debbie Mayfield - (850) 487-5017, mayfield.debbie@flsenate.gov
Sen. Tom A. Wright - (850) 487-5014, wright.tom@flsenate.gov

Thank you
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTxaulX7N6SjCn1ranKE3lN0Hlov8gqwNSPMQHMZWam99-2nGnNhR1Y487UEID_nAJK1y5oewx0yF-k/pub
https://www.facebook.com/SanibelCaptivaConservationFoundation/
https://www.instagram.com/sccf_swfl/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SCCFSanibelCaptiva

